
 
 

Faculty and Staff are invited to 
Hobart Manor on 

Thursday, March 7th for 
 

First Thursday with the President 
 

Please come to socialize and enjoy the Manor. Light 
refreshments will be served and an RSVP is not necessary. 

 
First Thursday 
March 7, 2019 

4:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 
 

Valley Road Private Dining Room – G027 
 

 
 


